
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:    January 15, 2020 

 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Josh Martin, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building 

Re: Z-19-00176, Special Exception with Site Plan Review, Request to Modify Condition of 

Approval Related to Hours of Operation, 288 (aka 290) South County Road (La Goulue 

Restaurant) 
 

Date: December 30, 2019 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council consider the applicant’s request to modify the 

approved hours of operation for La Goulue Restaurant located at 288 South County Road. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

On April 10, 2019, the Town Council conditionally approved zoning petition Z-19-00176, which 

requested special exception and site plan approval for a new restaurant called La Goulue to be 

located in the space formerly occupied by Chez L’Epicier, 288 South County Road, Palm Beach. 

The Town Council approved the hours of 11:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m., seven days a week, with 

brunch on Saturday and Sunday starting at 10:30 a.m. with occasional special events.   

 

The applicant is requesting that the Town Council amend the previously approved hours to allow 

the operation from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 a.m., seven days a week, with brunch on Saturday and 

Sunday starting at 10:30 a.m., together with occasional special events (see attached letter from 

James Crowley).   

 

Attachment  

 

cc: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

 Wayne Bergman, Asst. Director of Planning, Zoning & Bldg. 

 Paul Castro, Zoning Manager 

 James Crowley, Esq. 
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